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1. The CHAIR, page 66 

Question Asked: 
Stephen ANGUS: There are just a couple of things that we did not quite 
pick up on. Through my involvement with one of the catchment 
management authorities in this area, I have seen what I think is a superb 
risk-based model for adaptation around our sea line. I do not know 
whether the committee is aware of that. I do not have it here today, but it 
is an authoritative, scientific piece of work from day one to 50 years.  
The CHAIR: If you want to forward it to us, that would be great. We would 
be really interested to see it.  
Stephen ANGUS: It does not seem to get the visibility that it deserves, and 
it allows you to plan across any timeframe, across every mitigation.  
The CHAIR: Great.  
Stephen ANGUS: I will find that and maybe –  
The CHAIR: Send it to the secretariat. That would be exceptionally handy. 
 

Response:  

Here is the link to the risk work I referred to:  
 
Cape to Cape Resilience Project: Resilience Plan 
(marineandcoasts.vic.gov.au) 
 
The specific risk and mitigation table can be found on page 59 of this 
report. I’d suggest the report and the table might be extremely useful when 
thinking strategically about coast climate induced issues and 
adaptation/mitigation. 
 
 

 

https://www.marineandcoasts.vic.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0023/715730/CapetoCapeResilienceProject_DEECA_ResiliencePlan_FinalDraft.pdf
https://www.marineandcoasts.vic.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0023/715730/CapetoCapeResilienceProject_DEECA_ResiliencePlan_FinalDraft.pdf

